

Satpal Singh Sidhu Whatcom County Executive



MEMORANDUM

TO: Members of the Whatcom County Council

FROM: Satpal Sidhu, County Executive

DATE: July 12, 2022

SUBJECT: Public Facilities District Reappointments

Brent Walker and Dunham Gooding are serving terms on the Bellingham-Whatcom Public Facilities District board which will expire on July 30th, 2022. I and Mayor Fleetwood wish to reappoint both gentlemen for another term, and respectfully request your confirmation.

Both Mr. Walker and Mr. Gooding have been valuable assets and we believe their continued involvement will be beneficial to the PFD Board.